WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

TYLDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL

11 Clowes Street Tylden Ph: 5424 8244

Email: tylden.ps@education.vic.gov.au www.tyldenps.vic.edu.au

Dear Parents and Carers,



Term 2 Week 9 Friday 20th June 2025

IMPORTANT DATES

TERM 2

JULY

Wednesday 2nd

Parent/Teacher Interviews

Thursday 3rd

Parent/Teacher Interviews

Friday 4th

Last day of term 2. Assembly 1.45pm Early dismissal 2.30pm

TERM 3

Monday 21st

First day of Term 3

Mon 21-Wed 23rd

GR 4/5 Camp-Queenscliff

AUGUST

Friday 15th

Interschool Athletics Bendigo-Selected students

Book week

Mon 17th-Fri 23rd

Friday 22nd

School Concert

Friday 19th

Last day of term 2. Assembly 1.45pm Early dismissal 2.30pm

We have had a high number of unwell

Principal's Message

students and a few reported cases of Influenza B this week. Whilst attendance is very important to us at Tylden Primary School, we understand that students get sick from time to time. If your child / children are unwell, please ensure that you keep them home so that they can rest and recover.

With the colder weather, please ensure that children have a warm jacket and a change of clothes placed in their school bags. With the wetter weather comes the possibility of students falling and getting dirty while playing and the school only has a very limited supply of spare clothes for emergencies.

On Wednesday, we had our last session with Joseph from Kelly Sports, learning the skills involved in playing golf. It was great to see all students involved in these sessions and developing their golfing skills! Thank you to Sarah H for organising this for the whole school.

Teachers are currently hard at work, collating and finalising the Semester 1 reports. We are hoping to be able to send the reports home on Friday the 27th of June. Parent/Teacher interviews will then be available the following week on Wednesday the 2nd and Thursday the 3rd of July, which is the final week of the term. You will find a slip at the back of this newsletter if you wish to make an appointment. Please be mindful times are for ten minutes, if you require more time you will need to arrange a further appointment at another

Just a friendly reminder, that when you are dropping off or picking up students from out the front of the school to please be mindful to not park over the School Crossing and to remember that Clowes Street is always a 40km zone.

In the mornings, the school gates open and there is a staff member on duty from 8.40am. For the safety of our students, we ask that students are not on the school grounds prior to 8.40am as there is no staff supervision before this time. Thank you for your support with this.

Have a wonderful weekend.

Kind regards,

Bree Sliwczynski Principal

Breeana.sliwczynski@education.vic.gov.au

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK



Pictured: Isla, Ella, Isabelle, Scott & Dylan



Eddie

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK

Dylan— For showing wonderful improvements in every aspect of literacy. Your reading is coming along beautifully and I love reading your comprehension responses. Keep it up!

Ella T— Ella you have worked extremely hard on improving your times tables recall. You're starting to see results and your confidence is growing! Well done. Don't Stop Now!!

Scott—For making fabulous progress with your reading. You have put in so much work and results are amazing. Keep it up.

Isla - For working so hard with your letter formation. You always make sure you start in the correct spot. Well done!

Isabelle - For a wonderful effort with your writing pieces. Congratulations on getting your pen licence,

TYLDEN DOWNBALL CHAMPIONSHIPS

Throughout Term 2, Tylden Primary School has been down ball (four square) crazy. The inaugural Tylden Primary School Golden Downball championship tournament has been run during lunchtimes. Huge crowds have gathered to cheer on the competitors in what turned out to be an amazing display of downball skills and fantastic sportsmanship. Trick shots were played to perfection, rallies were epic and liners and cherries decided players fate as one by one each year level from grade three upwards played off to decide their year level champion. These highly skilled players then played off in the very first Champion of Champions Golden Downball play offs. The play was fierce and the crowd was going nuts, at the end of the day once the dust had settled, there could only be one Champion of Champions as Ryan Roberts defeated Sam Holloway in the



final. Congratulations Ryan and Sam on your awesome skills and terrific sportsmanship. Congratulations too go to Raphy S and Remi W for there amazing efforts in reaching the final four finals. Presentation of the coveted "Golden Downball" will be held at next weeks assembly. And with the popularity of this years tournament I'm sure there will be another tournament next year, so get out and start practising.

THIS WEEK IN STEPHANIE ALEXANDER KITCHEN GARDEN PROGRAM

Pizzas and a Winter Green Salad made for a very yummy lunch today. We made 3 types of pizza, Hawaiian, Capriccioso and Garlic Cheese. We made the dough and then each table made a different flavour. The Winter Green Salad had loads of healthy veggies in it – kale, rocket, purple cabbage, pear, walnuts, cherry tomatoes, capsicum and carrot. With all those great veggies and a significant amount of garlic on our Garlic Cheese pizza our immune systems got a great boost today.





PARENT—TEACHER INTERVIEWS

		_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	
FΔN	шу	NAN	ΛF:																															

If you wish to make an appointment for to see you child/ren's teacher please fill out this slip below and indicate roughly what time suits. Days and times available: Wednesday 2nd or Thursday 3rd of July between 3.40pm & 5.20pm. (Appointments are for 10 minutes.)

PLEASE INDICATE BELOW & RETURN THIS SLIP BY MONDAY 30TH JUNE

STAFF MEMBER	Wednesday 2nd July	Thursday 3rd July	
Ms Haynes (1/2H)			
Mrs Stevens (1/2S)			
Miss Dickins (Prep)			
Mr Miller (3M)			
Mr Bracher (4/5B)			
Miss Flens (5/6F)			
Ms Sliwczynski			



Kyneton Croquet Club

Come & Try

A School Holiday Program, where children can learn the basics of croquet. Suitable for both Secondary and Primary students. Students under 10 should be accompanied by an adult. All equipment provided. Cost is \$5 per child, accompanying adult no charge. Refreshments available to

All tutors hold WWC permits.

For further details or to RSVP contact Jenny on 0414 371 262 or kynetoncroguetclub@gmail.com

Sessions:

10am-11:30am

Monday 7th July

Thursday 10th July

Monday 14th July

Thursday 17th July



We're for children

Kyneton

ot for profit. Now taking enrolm

Key benefits

- Government funding available
- Designed in line with the National Quality Standards
- Led by Qualified Early Childhood Teacher & Educators
- Flexible hours & days available

Program inclusions

- Language, literacy & numeracy
- Science & emotional development
- Creative arts
- Physical development
- In-house community visits & excursions
- Strong focus on families & the local community
- School readiness



Goodstart Kyneton 30 Mair Street, Kyneton, VIC, 3434









1800 222 543 goodstart visit our centre

We respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners of country throughout Victoria and pay respect to the ongoing living cultures of First Peoples.

Our School Values are: Integrity—Personal Best—Kindness—Resilience—Creativity

SCHOOL'S

Weekly brewsletter



Term 2 Week 9

This week @ schoolsOUT

This week at SchoolsOUT was WINTER WONDERLAND!

We made snowflakes, which you can see on our art wall in the gallery! We also made snow globes to go along with winter!

On Tuesday the children made snow dough, its so fun to mix the ingredients together.

Our Chilly mornings have been spent with hot Milos, UNO, and lots of colouring!

We have also been spending lots of our afternoons in the shed with it been too cold or wet outside, We have been playing games

fun!
And last but not least a very big HAPPY
BIRTHDAY to ETHAN for Wednesday!!!!

all together and some children have even

been running games and obstacles for

everyone else to play! We've have so much



Reminders

Reminder to start booking in for school holidays, we have so many fun packed days running right here at Tylden!



brext week @ schoolsOUT

Next week is completely planned by the children, using the suggestion jar and our scrapbook to create a whole week of activities!

Book in to join in on your activities.

frext Weeks Menu

5	MONDAY	Muffin Pizzas							
001 S 15	TUESDAY	Pikelets w/cream and jam							
(V)	WEDNESDAY	Hot food Selection							
CON CONTRACTOR	THURSDAY	Nachos w/sour cream, salsa							
(5)	FRIDAY	Custard bowls							